
 

 

Perth Elks Lodge # 362 
 

November - 2024 Newsletter 

 
Membership Fees for 2025 are Due 
     Membership Cards for 2025 are in. Fees are $60.00 each or $100.00 for a family if paid before 
December 31, 2024. After that, fees go up to $70.00 and $120.00, respectively. You may pay by e-
transfer. Send to: perthelkslodge@gmail.com.   
 

Annual Remembrance Day Breakfast on Monday, November 11 from 8 to 11 AM 
     Don’t forget the Breakfast on November 11. The price is $12.00 each.  
     Proceeds go to the Foodbank. 
 

The Nov./Dec. the fundraiser is a Raffel on A Christmas Basket and Christmas Dinner Hamper 
     We are asking our members to sell at least one book of tickets. With 94 members that would bring 
in $1,980.00. Our goal is to realize $3,500.00 on this project. 2. We are asking our members to help 
fill our Basket and Hamper with donations. Donate something that you would like to have if you won. 
Tickets sell for 1 for $2., 3 for $5, or a Book of 12 for $20.00 
 

Between now and December 21 we are selling tickets on a “WOOD for CHEF” Walnut cutting Board 
     The Cutting Board is 24” by 18”. Go online to check it out. Tickets are $1 for $2 or $3 for $5. The 
Cutting has been donated to us by the Food Bank so all of the proceeds will go to them. 
 

Calendar of Events for the next 3 Months 
     Executive Meetings at 6 PM   Wednesdays      Nov. 6       December 4           January 1??? 
 

     Lodge Meetings at 6 PM on Thursdays            Nov. 14      December 12         January 9 
 

     Remembrance Day Breakfast Monday, November 11 from 8 to 11 AM  
 

     Christmas Dinner for Seniors – November 26, 2024, at Noon featuring the Wednesday Evening 
Fiddlers. Call 506-273-4959 to make reservations. 
 

     November 30 at 6 PM our lodge is Catering the Christmas Dinner to the “Wednesday Evening 
Fiddlers”. If you would like to help with this dinner, give us a shout. 
 

Sewell Shaw Award for Volunteerism 
     If you know someone who volunteers often, why not nominate them for the Sewell Shaw Award 
for Volunteerism? They don’t have to be Elk’s members. Their volunteering could be Church-related 
or School related or connected to any other organization. Submit the name by November 24. These 
awards will be presented at the Elks Annual Christmas Dinner on December 14 at 6 PM 
 

Perth Elks Annual Christmas Dinner 
     The annual Christmas Dinner will be on Saturday, December 14 at 6 PM. This will be a turkey 
dinner with vegetables, gravy, rolls and dessert. $20.00 each. Make reservations as soon as possible. 
In addition to presentations of the Sewell Shaw Volunteerism Award, we will be presenting 
membership pins to members who have reached years of service that end in 5 or 0. 
 

Tuesday Night 45’s Starting January 7, 2025 
     Tuesday evening 45’s will begin on Tuesday, January 7 and run for 13 weeks, ending on April 7. 
On April 13, we will also have cards, and we will present prizes and have Pizza and Chicken. 
     Last year, there were 21 teams with 7 tables. 

      
Fraternally yours, 
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